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America's Next Generation
774A Walker Street
Great Falls, Virginia 22066
June 26, 2014

Mr. Paul Stoetzer
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Federal Election Commission
Washington, D.C.  20463

RE:  America's Next Generation (Committee Identification Number C00491373)
        April Quarterly Report for the period January 1, 2014 through March 31, 2014 filed
        April 15, 2014 (FEC-920253)

Dear Mr. Stoetzer:

This letter is in response to your request for additional information dated May 22, 2014.

As part of the Committee's agreement with the Federal Election Commission, the Committee implemented new accounting
policies and procedures.  Part of that process was a consolidation of the accounting records and validation against the
reports previously filed with the Federal Election Commission.  As a result, some errors were discovered in previous
reports and the Committee has filed amendments correct these errors and to reconcile the cash balance in the April
Quarterly Report with the previously filed reports.

Please contact me at lance@universalmarketingindustries.com if you have any questions.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lance Davis
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